
 

     New York, 5 June 2020. 

 

 

 

Your Excellency,  

 

With reference to the email sent by the United Nations Department for Economic and Social Affairs 
to countries presenting their VNRs in 2020, I have the honour to submit second Voluntary National 
Review on the implementation of Agenda 2030 by Finland.  

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 
Hanna-Leena Korteniemi 

Chargé d´Affaires 
Minister Counsellor 

Permanent Mission of Finland to the United Nations 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Her Excellency  

Ms. Mona Juul  

President of the Economic and Social Council of the United Nations 

 

 


